Mickelson Anastasia

From: Charlene Whiting <charlenewhiting@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 19, 2015 9:30 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: HB 3470

Dear Chair Vega Pederson and members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,

I am a strong supporter of HB 3470 (Climate Stability and Justice Act).

We need positive, legal and effective options to limit greenhouse gas emissions and Oregon should do its part in
this. We would be joining in with California giving the jurisdiction of a larger economy which would reinforce
collective action.

In Oregon, opinion polls show support for a carbon cap..

Please take action to pass HB 3470 out of Committee on April 21.

Thank you,

Charlene Whiting
Silverton OR



